Stellar & Co

Dear Business Partners

Notice of Year-end and New Year holidays

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continued patronage.

Our company will be closed for year-end and New Year holidays on the following dates.

B New Year's Holidays, Year-end and New Year holidays

STELLAR WORKS Showroom
December 27, 2024 (Fri.) - January 5, 2025 (Sun.)
Business hours: 10:00-17:00 weekdays, closed on Saturdays, Sundays, and national holidays

STELLAR WORKS Restaurant & Bar

Saturday, December 28, 2024 - Sunday, January 5, 2025

Regular hours: Dinner (Mon-Sat/Holidays) 17:30-22:00 (21:00 LO)
Lunch (Sat.) 11:30-15:00 (14:00 LO) Closed: Sunday

Inquiries received during the holiday period will be answered in order on or after the

first day of business.

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and appreciate your understanding.

Thank you for your understanding.



